
Autumn Classic XLIII 

MID-OHIO SPORTS CAR COURSE 

LEXINGTON, OHIO   

12-13 OCT 2024 

 

 

WRITTEN DRIVERS MEETING 

 

Thank you for coming to this event, and please have a safe and enjoyable weekend. Please ensure that you review and 

are knowledgeable of content in the SUPPLEMENTAL REGULATIONS.   

 
Important Items:  
1. Probationary letters must be delivered in person to the Chief Steward before entering the track for your first session. 

You may leave your letter with the Register, and may pick up the letter after the last race of the weekend from the Chief 

Steward. Remember that must bring a copy of your results with you. 

2. Novice Permits must be retrieved after your last session or race of the weekend from the Chief Steward.  

3. If you receive a black flag, please proceed to the Black Flag Station in Pit Lane and the Black Flag Steward will talk to 

you. If you ignore the black flag, you will be given two (2) more black flags. If you ignore all three (3) black flags, you will 

lose your qualifying times (during qualifying), or scoring will be stopped on your car (during the race). 

4. Do not pass under yellow. If you are confirmed to have made a pass under yellow the penalties as outlined in the 

Minimum Penalty Guidelines will be enforced. Refer to Supps and current GCR for passes under yellow rules. 

5. Metal-to-metal contact: Both parties please report to the Black Flag at the end of the session and the contact will be 

investigated. 

6. The top 3 finishers in each class from the Saturday and Sunday Races are required to report to impound immediately 

following their race.  

 

 

Thank You – Please have a safe and fun weekend racing. 

 

Jim Suhr 

Chief Steward 


